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Study Abroad Need – Based Scholarships 
 
Policy 830 
Date: January 10, 2010 
 
The following outlines the policy and guidelines for providing need-based scholarships 
for Pamplin study abroad programs. 
 

 Students will apply for need-based scholarships in the spring, for study abroad 
programs going the next academic year, the following fall semester, winter break, 
spring semester, and summer terms.  The routine Pamplin application process 
will be used. 

 Only Pamplin Business majors participating in Pamplin originated, faculty-lead 
study abroad programs are eligible. 

 Awards of variable amounts of up to $6,000 will be provided, as determined by 
the Pamplin Awards Committee at its April meeting, based on need, number of 
applicants, and the requirements of the donor fund agreements for students 
going in the following fall semester, winter break, spring semester, and summer 
terms. 

 These need-based scholarships will be promoted each spring through both the 
routine channels of the Pamplin Undergraduate Office and through the 
International Programs Office. 

 
Additionally, as the budget permits, the Dean, at his discretion, may allocate funds for 
scholarships for study abroad participants, regardless of need criteria. 
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